GSA Meeting

March 15, 2011

Sprague Room, Student Center
7:30 pm

In Attendance: Chris DaCosta, Elizabeth Mongrello, Lauren Turenne, Justin Amenta, Laura
Longo

l. Welcome
Welcome to another meeting of the GSA and thanks for being here. Daphney and Sean are
currently at a professional conference, so Chris will lead in their absence.

Il. President’s Report

We had hoped to entertain nominations for the open positions of the GSA Executive Council,
but because of small attendance, we will take nominations and elect the new Exec Councii at
our next meeting.

Please email us if you have any questions about the positions — all are open and we are excited
to help transition new leaders into these roles.

1. VP of Programming

The etiquette dinner is tomorrow night! Please RSVP to Liz Mongrello
(st_mongrelloe@ccsu.edu) if you would like to attend. We hope to have a good turnout to
enjoy a great meal and learn about how to interview over a meal.

IV, Promotions and Marketing
Chapstick and pens are herel Please take some, share with friends. Help us get the word out
about GSA. We are always hoping to have more students involved!

V. VP Finance

Our fiscal budget is officially depleted. We will not be able to award any more scholarships this
year. For the following approvals, students who submitted complete and valid applications
were awarded only their registration fees so that we could support more students.

If you have any questions about your application, please contact Chris DaCosta.

The following conference scholarship reguests were apnroved under Finance Motion #GSA
2011-14.

Nelson Petty
Requested $1567.10, will receive $375

Alena Johnson
Requested $895, will receive $360



Clifford Moore
Requested $325, will receive $325

Kacey Light
Requested $1060, will receive $345

Marissa Perrone
Requested $1066, will receive $345

Andrew Steinway
Requested $1121, will receive $400

Elizabeth Brown
Requested $1000, will receive 5400

Kimberly Shellman
Requested $300, will receive 5300

The following conference and research scholarship requests were denied. Please contact
Chris DaCosta with questions about your request.

Justin amenta
Paul Blaha
Laura Longo
Joley Shaw

VI. Open Floor/Announcements

Again, please tell friends and classmates about the GSA meetings. We would love to see more
wonderful faces at our meetings. Please ask questions about open positions so that a new
group can keep up the great work of the GSA.

Next Meeting, April 12, at 7:15 in the Sprague Room. Hope to see you therel



